
 

 Newsletter 

This week in pictures…  

Summer Three 18th June 2021 



 

  

Coming up…  

28th June INSET day 

30th June Sports Day 

        Lantic/Cannis AM 

        Readymoney/Carne PM 

1st July Sports Day  

        Gribben/Coombe 

1st July Virtual Induction meeting for 

new parents 

5th to 16th July Year 6 Swimming 

19th to 23rd July No Clubs this week 

23rd July End of Term 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Five 

are… 

    5th Tony Steele (Evan W)  

    4th Pink Slick (Lowenna) 

    3rd Fee Von Rock (Orlaith) 

    2nd Scott Domino (Isaac T) 

    1st Judge Storm (Evie R) 

Remember to keep rockin’ to 

get to the top five next week! 

Covid Cases 

We know that cases of Covid are rising in the local area 

and that this is causing some worry. Please rest 

assured that we are doing everything we can at school 

to ensure that the risk is as low as we can make it.  

A few things you can do to help are:  

- Please keep your child at home if they have a 

cough, temperature above 38.5 and notice any 

change in taste/smell. You need to get a PCR test 

for your child and they must only return to school 

once that result has come back negative. We 

can’t accept a negative lateral flow test result as 

these tests are only designed to be used when a 

person doesn’t have any symptoms and won’t 

pick up symptomatic covid.  

Siblings must also isolate until a negative result 

comes back.  

- Please wear a mask on pick up and drop off if you 

can (please also remind grandparents who seem 

to often forget!) Of course, if you are exempt this 

is absolutely fine.  

- Please isolate if the NHS app tells you to and 

please let us know. If you are asked to isolate you 

shouldn’t be bringing children to and from school 

yourself.  

- Please remember to social distance, especially 

when lining up at pick up and drop off. We need 

to keep modelling this for the children.  

We know some children have been anxious about this 

this week. We will continue to work to reassure the 

children and keep school a happy, calm place but 

please do talk to your child’s teacher if you have any 

specific worries.  

RSE Consultation 

We’ve sent a consultation out to all families asking for 

your views on the teaching of relationships and sex 

education. Please do complete the form and send it 

back to us by next week.  

  



Duke 

We’ve introduced our new school dog, Duke, this week and he was a hit with the children 

who met him. We’ll be slowly increasing him time in school alongside advice from the 

charity Pets as Therapy who will be working with us.  

Sports Days 

Unfortunately we can’t have spectators at this years’ sports day events which will be held 

on 30th June and 1st July. Please make sure your child has PE kit in school on these days 

and a water bottle.  

Suncream 

As the weather heats up the children are at increasing risk of sunburn. The easiest way 

for you to prevent this is to use an 8 hour suncream and apply it at home before school. If 

your child needs to apply suncream at school please make sure you send in a labelled 

bottle (we are not allowed to let any child use anyone else’s cream). Children will need to 

be able to apply suncream themselves if they are to do it at school- staff are not able to do 

it for them.  

Sunhats are also a good idea at the moment! 

 


